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UNIONVILLE PUBLIC SCHOOL

300 Main Street

Unionville, Ontario 

L3R 2H2

Tel: 905 477 1824

Fax: 905 477 5745


January 27th, 2012
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

The grade 8 teachers of Unionville P.S. are pleased to announce a grade 8 trip to Ottawa. This trip will be coordinated by Temple & Temple Tours and will occur from Wednesday May 16th to Friday May 18th, 2012.
Planned activities for this tour include:

· Bicycle Tour of Ottawa River Area/Rideau Canal

· Orientation driving tour of Sussex Drive and Embassy Row
· Guided Tour of Parliament Hill and Peace Tower

· Meet Your MP

· Haunted Walking Tour of downtown Ottawa

· Tour of the Royal Canadian Mint

· Exploration of the Science and Technology Museum

· Tour of the RCMP Horse Stables

· Exploration of historic Byward Market

· Tour of the Supreme Court of Canada

· Tour of the Canadian Museum of Civilization

Included in the cost of the trip:

· Transportation by modern, video-equipped highway coach

· Accommodation for 2 nights at the Chimo Hotel
· The services of a friendly and knowledgeable Temple & Temple tour guide
· 2 breakfasts and 2 dinners

· Evening security exclusively for our group each night
· A photo CD of the trip for each child
· All daytime and evening activities

The cost of this trip is estimated at $450 per child. This figure is dependent upon the number of students attending and also the timely return of the deposit. In order to reserve a position for your child on this trip and secure accommodation reservations/restaurants/guided tours, a deposit of $100 is required by February 7th, 2012. Once all of the deposits are in and the numbers have been totaled, a letter will be sent home to confirm the remainder of the cost and payment schedule. 

Please note: This trip is a privilege earned by the graduating students for excellent behaviour in the school and dedication to academics. By paying a deposit, a place is held for your child. However, payment does not guarantee that your son/daughter will be on the trip. It is an expectation of the Grade 8 teachers that the students consistently demonstrate positive leadership attributes around the school and keep up with their academic responsibilities in all subjects. Failure to adhere to these expectations may result in having your son/daughter removed from the trip after consultation with, and reporting to parents.   

Thank you in advance.

Kind regards,

Miss R. Sullivan

Mr. M. Leung

Ms. D. Leung

Mr. M. Leon
Please fill out this form and send back to school signed, along with the $100 cheque made payable to Unionville Public School. 

I have read the attached form and understand that a yearlong commitment to being a productive member of Unionville P.S. is a necessary component for inclusion in the Grade 8 excursion to Ottawa.
Please indicate below at this time if there are any dietary concerns (i.e. allergies) that the tour company needs to be aware of for meals, etc.

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

[  ] Please accept my deposit of $100 as a commitment to the Grade 8 Trip occurring May 16th to 18th, 2012.

[  ] Thank you, but my son/daughter will not be attending the Grade 8 Trip.
_________________________Student’s name 
_________________________Parent’s signature
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